QF:‘«'-'"‘G F O

¥ L
B
L

Adventure School

Totara Syndicate
Car Boot and Garage Sale

9 April 2024
Kia ora whanau

Totara Syndicate is organising a new fundraising initiative for 2024. We will be hosting a ‘Car
Boot and Garage Sale’ on Sunday 9 June (the end of Week 6, Term 2). The ‘Garage Sale’ will
be held in the school hall and the ‘Car Boot’ sale will be held on the school courts. Attached is a
flyer regarding this event.

The purpose of this notice is to invite you to donate any goods that you think we could sell as
part of the ‘Garage” sale. With the school holidays coming up, it would be a good time to clear
out your garage, your attic, your kitchen etc and let us have any items that we can sell. We shall
be accepting donations from the beginning of Term 2 and these can be dropped off to school at
any time.

The items we are looking to sell don’t have to be child focused, as is usually the case with
donations to Stall Day, but they do need to be of merchandisable quality. Please don’t include
any electronic or electrical goods. If you have any questions about any of the above, please
don’t hesitate to contact either myself at mhughes@adventure.school.nz or John Kelleher at

jkelleher@adventure.school.nz

If you or anyone you know would like to reserve a space for your own ‘Car Boot' sale then
please also email Mark or John on the above email addresses. There will also be limited spaces
made available to those sellers who wish to set up in the Hall instead. Sellers will be charged
$20 entry on the day, but all profits after that will be their own.

Proceeds raised will be going towards the purchase of learning resources.

Thanks and regards on behalf of the Totara Syndicate.

Mark Hughes
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